
 

 

 

Beyond The Curve: COVID-19 Employer 
Updates And Best Practices For Getting 
Back To Business 
Please join Matthew D. Batastini and Kirsten B. White for an interactive webinar 

covering the latest COVID-19 updates for employers, including guidance on how to 

plan for safely reopening the workplace.  Over the past several weeks, we have 

held education sessions on employer best practices for navigating the COVID-19 

pandemic and its many employment challenges.  We will be back on Friday, May 8, 

with the latest COVID-19 employer news and a discussion on considerations for 

getting back to work, including maintaining a safe workplace, reassuring a nervous 

workforce, and preparedness plans.   

Topics will include: 

 Families First Coronavirus Response Act Compliance 

 Paycheck Protection Program (“PPP”) Loans 

 State And Federal Unemployment Benefits 

 Federal And State Workplace Safety Obligations 

 Social Distancing At Work 

 Workplace Policy Reboot:  Remote Work; Communicable Illnesses; Paid 
Sick Leave; Emergency Closings And Communications; Electronic Devices, 
Leaves Of Absence 

 Considerations For Union-Represented Workers 

 Review Of Frequently Asked Questions 

 Who should attend? 

 Human Resources Professionals 

 In-House Counsel And Business Owners 

 Managers (Particularly Those With HR Responsibilities) 

  

REGISTRATION  
NOW OPEN! 

 

LOCATION 

Schwartz Hannum PC Webinar 

DATE AND TIME 

May 8, 2020  

12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m., ET 

 

TUITION 

$50 Per Organization 

No Charge for Current SHPC Clients 

 

To register, please contact Sara Hubbard 
at (978) 623-0900 or 
shubbard@shpclaw.com. 

 

 

Schwartz Hannum PC is recognized by SHRM 
to offer SHRM-CP or SHRM-SCP professional 
development credits (PDCs). This program 
may be valid for 1.5 PDC. For more 
information about certification or 
recertification, please visit 
shrmcertification.org. 

   

 

©2020 Schwartz Hannum PC. This information is general in nature and is not offered, and should not be construed, as legal advice with 
respect to any specific matter. This may be considered advertising under the rules of the Supreme Judicial Court of Massachusetts.  

 

SHPC Is Pleased To Offer 

FREE TUITION 
For NECMA Members! 

mailto:kduffy@shpclaw.com

